Debra Thompson

— TN Ty
From: john <perhav@gci.net>
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 8:27 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: great work

I know it was really difficult to keep the mandates in place with all the crazies that called in last week to
testify, but as we have seen with all the positive cases and the closing of schools and businesses, keeping
the mandates was exactly the right thing to do. So thank you for your smart and courageous actions.

John havrilek



